
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

April 28, 2022 

 

 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro, Chair   The Honorable Kay Granger, Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee   House Appropriations Committee 

Rayburn House Office Building    Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515    

   

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Water Storage Tank project in fiscal year 2023. 

 

The entity to receive funding is the Prince George’s County Government located at 1301 

McCormick Drive, Largo, MD 20774. 

 

The funding would be used to alleviate Prince George’s County’s water availability crisis 

through the procurement of six (6) water storage tanks. 

 

The project would be a valuable use of taxpayer funds because the instillation of water tanks in 

rural areas throughout the district will aid the Prince George’s County Fire/EMS Department in 

suppressing fires. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

With warmest regards, I am,  

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

  

  

 

 

STENY H. HOYER 

House Majority Leader 


